GATHERINGS & FACE MASK ORDER

The MI Department of Health and Human Services has issued an
Emergency Order that prohibits the gathering of more than 25
persons at non-residential venues.

This Emergency Order is in effect from 12:01 AM Friday, March 5,
2021 through Monday, April 19", 2021 at 11:59 PM.

In accordance with this Emergency Order
the Lovells Township Hall is limited to gatherings of no
more than 25 persons, all of whom must practice
physical distancing & wear masks.

It is anticipated that the Lovells Township Hall will reopen without
restrictions at 9 AM Tuesday, April 20t", 2021.

The date of the next meeting of the Lovells Township Board is
Tuesday, March 9%, 2021 at 10 AM.

In the event of an emergency:
Cynthia Infante-Inman, Clerk @ 350-0089
Gary Neumann, Supervisor @ 348-9848
-OR-
lovellstownship@gmail.com




